
16th Sunday of the Year  
21st July, 2024 

 

The following celebrations will take place during the days ahead. 
 

Saturday: (20th July) 18.00 Mass in St. Alban’s Church:  
          Peter, Dominic and Andrew Sloan  

Sunday: (21st July) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s Church: Margaret Nesbitt 

Tuesday: (23rd July) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s parish centre: Ronnie Johnson  

Thursday: (25 July) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s parish centre: Private Intention (NF) 

Saturday: (27th July) 18.00 Mass in St. Alban’s Church: The Parishioners Intentions 

Sunday: (28th July) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s Church: Desmond Costelloe 

Mass to view on line 
 

Mass is live streamed from the Holy Name, Jesmond. Visit their parish website to 
discover the times for the coming week. 

Please keep in your prayers: 

• all our parishioners who are sick, housebound or in hospital  
• all those whose memories we cherish at this time 
• and Fr. Cornelius O’Connor, one of our retired priests, who has died. May he rest 

in the peace of the Risen Lord 


 






https://stalbanspelaw.bwcet.com/ 

 

St. Patrick’s Presbytery 
9 High Street 
Felling 
Gateshead 
NE10 9LT 
Tel. No 0191 495 2277 
 

St. Alban’s Primary School 
Tel. No 0191 469 3251 

Update your Contacts’ list for our parishes  

Please note that the parish email address has changed to 
felling.stpatrick@rcdhn.org.uk  

Prayer for our Country 

Almighty God, Ruler of all the peoples of the earth, forgive our shortcomings as a 
nation, purify our hearts to see and love the truth, give wisdom to our leaders, 
and steadfastness to our people, and bring us at last to that city of peace whose 
foundations are mercy, justice, and goodwill, of which you are the designer and 
builder; through your Son, Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

The Annual Blessed John Ingram Walk  

The Walk will take place on Sunday 28th July,  2024 and will be led by Fr. Luke Wilkinson. If you wish to join the Walk 
please meet at St Andrew’s Anglican Church, Newgate Street, Newcastle at 14.30. The Walk ends at St Edmund’s Chap-
el, High Street, Gateshead with an Ecumenical Service followed by refreshments. Non walkers are invited to gather at St 
Edmund’s at 15.30. 

School News from Mrs Robinson 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

Thank you very much for all of your prayers, help and support during this last academic year. It is very much appreciat-
ed. School is closing now for the summer holidays but we look forward to meeting you during next year. 
 

With very kind regards, 
 

Mrs Robinson and everyone at St Alban’s School 

Thank you 

Fr. Patterson wishes to express his gratitude to the family of the late John Johnson for a most generous donation of 
£500.00, made in his memory, to St. Patrick’s parish funds. May he rest in peace. 

The Newsletter is somewhat shorter this week,  
to accommodate the Editor’s vision! 

https://www.youtube.com/@HolyNameJesmond/streams

